
The Tidewater Intergroup Archives 

is hosting a workshop: 

Strange and Interesting facts about AA. 

The presenter is a past District 16 Archivist,  

on September 26, 2020 (Saturday) at 2 pm EST after the talk he will be 

available for questions.  

Zoom ID 873 4983 5744 

 PC 433206  

All are welcome, tell sponsee or a friend and come find out some new 

history. 

These workshops will happen every three months and the next one will 

be December 12, 2020. More information to follow. 

We can be contacted at archives@tidewaterintergroup.org 

 

Maybe you have an interest in a certain AA related 

person/place/event/artifact/just what may be important to you? We 

want to serve you any way we can, and learn together through this 

discovery process! 


